NOTE*** This submission was omitted from the February 2025 Silver Cliff Newsletter.
My name is Jay Van Frachen and I will be on the ballot for the April 1st, 2025 election for the Town of Silver Cliff Supervisor 1 seat and I am asking for your support and vote.
After forty-six years of being a visitor to the area, I am now a resident of Silver Cliff for the past 4 ½ years and Town Supervisor (2) for the past two years. I am also a 3 ½ year member of Silver Cliff Rescue Squad.
Experience: I worked in a paper mill in Green Bay for twenty years, owned a lube shop and auto service center and operated a successful sub shop in Green Bay which expanded to three operational stores. Rounding out my career as a warehouse manager for the local Green Bay Company where I oversaw and managed forty employees while balancing corporate policy and processes.
Qualifications: Current Town of Silver Cliff Supervisor assisting with land disputes, fielded and assisted in resolving complaints calls, voted on decisions to rebuild our Emergency Services Building, worked with the road crew on the conditions of our town roads, researched numerous funding opportunities and grants to repair the town hall accessibility ramp, recycling center improvements and most recently working with a volunteer to write a grant for a new town shop vehicle.
My town supervisor experience along with my management and corporation financial experience will serve me well as town supervisor. I will continue to listen and respond to the concerns and needs of the Town of Silver Cliff residents. I would appreciated your support and your vote on April 1st, 2025. 
Thank You,
Jay Van Frachen
W13318 County Road C
Silver Cliff, Wi. 54104

